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Congratulations to the San Diego Police Department’s 
newest class of Retired Senior Volunteer Patrol (RSVP) 
officers! These individuals are uniformed volunteers 
who supplement the police department by performing 
many important non-confrontational and educational 
duties. www.sandiego.gov/volunteer-program/
opportunities/police.shtml#rsvp  

MIRA MESA HIGH SCHOOL 
I celebrated with the Mira Mesa Sapphire Sound Band 
& Color Guard for their formal invitation to participate 
in the 2016 Tournament of Roses Parade. March on,  
Marauders! www.tournamentofroses.com/  

READ ACROSS AMERICA DAY 
To kick off Read Across America Day, I  
presented $15,070.99 in City funding to three 
District 6 libraries. In addition, the San Diego 
Public Library Foundation made a surprise  
announcement that they will be matching the 
funds allocated from the City of San Diego. The 
Foundation’s funds will be used for programs 
and books at the libraries in District 6. http://
supportmylibrary.org/  

LUNAR NEW YEAR 

It was an honor to officially recognize Lunar New 
Year throughout the City of San Diego.  In the sixth 
District, 1 out of every 3 residents is of Asian  
American descent.  
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@ChrisJCate    www.facebook.com/D6ChrisCate 

WE ARE ON NEXTDOOR!!  
I am excited to announce that our official City of San Diego Council 
District 6 NextDoor page is up and running. We look forward to ac-
tively participating in creating better and safer neighborhoods. 
https://nextdoor.com/pages/councilmember-chris-cate-district-6-
san-diego-ca/?i=ngyagmuzzspngacxdwvu  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

UCSD ALUMNI SERVICE DAY 

We showed our Triton spirit at UCSD 
Alumni's service day. Volunteers    
created an inviting garden at Ross  
Elementary for students to learn 
hands-on about science and nutrition.  
http://alumni.ucsd.edu  

GROUNDBREAKING 

I joined Mayor Faulconer, 
Councilmember Kersey, 
City staff and volunteers, 
as we broke ground for 
the new Los Peñasquitos  
Canyon Preserve Black 
Mountain Ranger Station. 
This ranger station will 
serve as a conduit for all 
neighborhoods in the 
sixth district and beyond 
to enjoy a wholesome, 
safe, and  
rewarding outdoor  
experience.  
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